
W. G. Dyson , 
Tree Breeder, 
E . A. A. F.R.O . , 
P. O. Box 30148 , 
Nairobi. 

Dear I1r. Dyson, 

16th July , 1974. 

Nr. Chittick is away attending a conference, 
so I v.;rite t o a cknowledge r eceipt of your letter 
K1554/017/61 of 12th July. 

\le are extre ely grateful to you for the 
t rouble ycu have taken in i dentifying our charcoal 
from Axum; sh0uld we later obtain any r ad iocarbon 
age . determi nations on these specimens I will inform 
y..ou of the re8ults. 

Ycurs sincerely , 

D. \i . Phi llipson 
Assistant Director 
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